
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Sunday, March 17 

8:00 am ┃Worship Service w/Holy Communion 

9:00 – 10:15 am ┃ LIFE Hour  

10:30 am ┃Worship Service w/Holy Communion 
Monday, March 18 

 6:00 – 7:00 pm ┃Choir Practice  

              6:00 pm ┃Board of Elders Meeting 

              7:30 pm ┃Worship Service w/Holy Communion  
Wednesday, March 20 
 5:30 pm ┃Mini Lenten Service 

6:00 - 6:45 pm ┃Confirmation Class (6th, 7th, 8th) 
 5:00 – 6:45 pm ┃Soup Supper  

7:00 pm ┃ Traditional Lenten Service w/Pastor VanPay 

Thursday, March 21 

 7:00 pm ┃Church Council Meeting 
Sunday, March 24 – Palm Sunday  

8:00 am ┃Worship Service w/Holy Communion 

8:00 am – 12:00 pm ┃ Palm Sunday Brunch 

10:30 am ┃Worship Service w/Holy Communion 
Monday, March 25 

 6:00 – 7:00 pm ┃Choir Practice 

7:30 pm ┃Worship Service w/Holy Communion  
Tuesday, March 26 

 8:30 - 10:00 am ┃Women’s Bible Study 
Thursday, March 28 – Maundy Thursday 

7:00 pm ┃ Worship Service w/Holy Communion 

Friday, March 29 – Good Friday 
 4:00 pm ┃ Worship Service 

7:00* pm ┃ Worship Service  

            *Note: Service is at 7pm not 7:30 as was listed on the calendar  
Sunday, March 31 – Easter Sunday 

8:00 am ┃Worship Service w/Holy Communion 

10:30 am ┃Worship Service w/Holy Communion 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Welcome to St. John Lutheran Church  
Lutheran Church Missouri Synod (LCMS) 

Pastor Carl Brewer  
Cell: 920-536-1041Email: pastorbrewer@stjohnlux.com 

Pastor Craig VanPay  
Cell: 920-255-3267Email: pastorvanpay@stjohnlux.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

700 Heritage Road  Luxemburg, WI 
 www.stjohnlux.com 

Church Ph: (920) 845-5250 / Fx: (920) 845-9996 
Email: secretary@stjohnlux.com 

To contact a church secretary directly:  
Sue Ph: (920) 255-2186 / Candy Ph: (920) 606-0903 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

News & Events 

Please have all weekly bulletin announcements to the office by Wednesday at 4pm.  Announcements can be emailed to: 
secretary@stjohnlux.com. 
 

Secretary Hours for the week of March 17: Monday, March 18: 9 am – 3pm; Wednesday March 20: 5 pm – 7 pm; 
Thursday, March 21: 9 am – 1pm All other hours will vary. Feel free to call or email with any questions or requests you 
may have. If you need to leave an item for a secretary, a mailbox is now available outside the office door for easy access.   
 
 
 
 

Thank You for Worshiping with 
Us! To ensure that we can keep 
in touch with you, we kindly ask 
all visitors and members to 
complete an attendance card 
located in the pew and deposit 
it into the collection plate. 
Please know that you are 
always welcome here and we 
look forward to seeing you 
again in the future. 

This is the last weekend to 
donate to the Easter Lily Fund. 
Donation slips and envelopes are 
available in the Narthex. Please 
prayerfully consider donating. 
Donations can be made in 
memory of, in honor of, in 
celebration of, or anonymously. 
Please make checks payable to 
St. John but please mark on the 
envelope “Easter Flowers”. All 
questions can be directed to 
Jackie Glander at 920-655-7047. 
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GOD’S POWER AMONG US 
With God's power working in us, God can do much, much more than anything we can ask  
or imagine.  Ephesians 3:20 
 

A Special Thank You to Amy VanPay, who will be stepping down from her role as church janitor at 
the end of March. Your dedication to cleaning and maintaining our building has been appreciated.  
 

March is Pastor's Wife Appreciation Month. These women pray, sacrifice, and serve quietly behind 
the scenes with little to no praise or recognition. A pastor carries a great weight, and a pastor’s wife 
often shares in that weight. Thank you, Jessica and Amy, for your prayers, work, time, sacrifice and 
service. You are greatly appreciated! 
 

Service Assistants   
      Sunday, March 17  
         Greeter  8:00 & 10:30 am: Youth Group 
         Organist  8:00 & 10:30 am: Contemporary 
         Reader  8:00 am: Becky Deterville 
 10:30 am: Jane Savage 
      Monday, March 18 

Organist   7:30 pm: Contemporary 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Altar Paraments 
During the season of Lent, the 

altar paraments are purple.  
Purple is the color of royal 
mourning and repentance. 

 
 

The next Dinner 

and Current Topic 

Bible Study will be 

on Tuesday, April 

2. The topic will be 

on social media. 

These studies are 

appropriate for 

high school age 

and older, 

potentially 7th and 

8th grade – based 

on their maturity 

level, but they 

should attend with 

a parent. There is a 

sign-up sheet in 

the Narthex.  



 
 
 
 



 



 
 
 

Community Events 
 

Gentle + Exercise Class: For Senior Citizens: Exercises can be done sitting or standing. Class is on 
Monday’s & Thursday’s (except the first Thursday of the month) from 9-10am through May 20, at St John 
- Luxemburg. Suggested donation of $3. Questions? Contact Diane at 920-609-2765. 
 
Blood Drive:  St Therese Parish - St. Joseph/St. John Site in Pilsen (E860 St. Rd 29, Luxemburg, WI 54217) 
will be hosting a Blood Drive on Monday, April 1st from 11:45 am – 6:00 pm. Appointments are preferred 
and can be made by visiting redcrossblood.org or by calling 1-800-733-2767.  
 
Faith Christian Preschool - Now Hiring For 2024-25: Faith Christian Preschool is now hiring for the 2024-
25 school year.  We are looking for a passionate person who loves early childhood education but more  
importantly, who loves the Lord!  For more information, please contact Mr. Chris Nelson at 920-471-5754. 
 
Skin Cancer Screening: The Kewaunee County Health Department and Prevea Health in Luxemburg will be 
offering a free skin cancer screening on April 13th from 8:30 to noon. This is a free event and open to all 
ages.  To schedule an appointment please call the Kewaunee County Health Department at 920-388-7160. 
 

2024 Trailblazer Football Registration Now Open: Sign up your middle school son today for the 
Trailblazer Football program.  This program is a Christian, faith-based, 8 player tackle football program 
that runs from mid-August through mid-October.  Registration is now open online at this link 
- https://bit.ly/Trailblazers24   For more information, please contact Trailblazer program coordinator, 
Chris Nelson at 920-471-5754 or via email at nelsonc@newlhs.com.  All boys are welcome and we look 
forward to another great season of Trailblazer Football! 
 

Christmas program practice for 3rd – 7th grade  
will take place on Saturday, December 10th  

at church from 9 am – 12 pm. 
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